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EMAIL
NL/AM
26 August 2011 

To
All Parent Council Chairpersons
Dear Sir/Madam

MEETINGS WITH SMT/PARENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES, 
OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2011
As indicated in the course of the area-based meetings held in May 2011, it is the intention of the Senior Management Team to meet with Parent Council representatives in October/November 2011.  A copy of my letter dated 29 June 2011 confirming the dates and venues of these meetings is attached for ease of reference.
The agenda of the meetings will include:

· School Handbooks
· CfE: Update/Parental Information
· SPTC Survey on CfE

· Travel to and from school
· Consultation on 2012/13 Budget

I would very much like individual Parent Councils to suggest agenda items, related or not to the above items which, I would ask you to note, are simply suggestions.

I would be grateful if you could email me (LogueN@angus.gov.uk) by no later than Wednesday 28 September 2011 with suggested agenda items.

I would thank you in anticipation of your attention to the terms of this letter.

Yours sincerely
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Neil Logue

Director of Education
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Primary Head Teachers


Secondary Head Teachers

Chief Executive


Richard Stiff
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